
I often receive surprise from individuals when I express their concerns or issues at council
meetings, especially if they openly state that they do not support the party I am affiliated with.
However, it's important to note that I do not engage in partisan politics. Such matters are better
left to higher levels of government, as they can potentially hinder progress at the local level. As
a devoted family man and a person of faith, I prioritize people over politics. Rest assured, I am
committed to being there for you and ensuring that your voice is heard.


